

3809 Wilmington Pike, Suite 100 Kettering, Ohio 45429-5098 937-294-2600

CLAIMS CORNER

WIND & HAIL DAMAGE CONTINUE TO RISE

On average Ohio has about 21 tornados per year. As of June 10, Ohio has had 62 tornados and is only one more away from breaking the record in 1992. We continue to see a shift of tornados to move from the plains to the Ohio Valley. The last two years have been in the top 3 years of tornado activity.



Top Ohio Tornado Years

2024 - 62

1992 – 62

2023 - 60

2019 - 49

1973 – 48

As of 06/2024 there has been 15 Billion-Dollar Disasters totaling \$37.9 billion in claims. This is only second to June 2021 at \$44.0 billion in claims (CPI-Adjusted). We continue to see large storm claims, which will continue to drive home and business insurance premiums into 2025.



JULY 2024

REMEMBERING KRIS O'NEILL



Kevin Jones lost the love of his life, Kris, on June 1st, 2024, at the age of 52, after a valiant battle with metastatic breast cancer. A beloved daughter, mother, partner and friend who touched the hearts of many with her kindness and grace. Kris was a loving mother to her three children Ryan, Erin and Kelly. Kris and Kevin enjoyed family time with Kris's children, especially their high school graduations and with Ryan's college graduation in 2023. Kris's compassionate nature and infectious laughter brought joy to all who had the privilege of knowing her.

Kevin and Kris's family would like to thank our clients, friends and family for all the support you have given us. Link for her obituary is www.westbrockfuneralhome.com

JONES IN THE COMMUNITY

BIRDIEHARN



Dan Biedenharn played and sponsored a hole in the annual Agonis Club golf outing.

SHOES 4 THE SHOELESS



Kevin and Dan presenting our check to Shoes 4 The Shoeless for our referral program. Thank you to our clients for not only sending us a referral but also choosing to donate to this wonderful organization.

CONGRATULATIONS CORINNE!



This month we were honored to provide a \$2000 scholarship to Corrine Gogolewski of West Chester OH. Corrine will be attending Miami University this fall. Her parents, Mike and Beth are long time clients of the agency. Thank you to everyone who submitted an entry for the scholarship. We had 24 applicants and it was a very difficult decision for us to pick one recipient. Supporting our community is one of Robert K Jones Insurance Agency's core values, and we are thankful to have the ability to provide the scholarship to our community. Keep your eyes out for Spring 2025 when we offer our next scholarship.

JONES FUN FACTS

FASHIONABLE FOODIE



Kevin grilling hamburgers and hot dogs for one of our team lunches.

LITTLE LEAGUE LEGENDS



Dan Biedenharn with his 2 sons representing at Patterson Park Little League.

WHAT OUR CLIENTS ARE SAYING —

Just wanted to send a quick note of thanks to you and your team for all of your help and great service with our insurance needs.

I was wowed to get home to find this amazing welcome kit from your office. Really great stuff included!

Nice touches all the way around, but most of all, I appreciate the personal help and support from you and your team -- you definitely made us feel welcome!

-Larry H.

I wanted to give kudos to Trey for saving me money on my prescriptions by letting me know that if I switched to Walgreens my prescriptions wouldn't cost anything. I am very happy Trey suggested the change and I am thankful the review was done.

-Sue M.

